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To whom it may concern

I would call upon the Parliament to totally reject the Hon. Member Rob Pyne's Abortion Amendment Bill which
 is due before the Parliament.

Having read through the  discussion commentary it becomes clear that this is not a well thought out or
 researched Bill and has mainly been constructed upon an individual case from Cairns.

The social, emotional and mental outcomes for women, and indeed society in general, if this Bill was passed
 through the Parliament, are far reaching and untenable.

I would again reiterate that the Parliament dismiss this Bill as totally inappropriate for the people of
 Queensland to adopt.

Jean Ashford
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